Minutes of TBI Admin Meeting on Tues 17 Jan 2017  at  Wendy’s

Present: Martin Sherring, Anne Thomas, Wendy Price, Julie Gibson, Vanessa Halhead, Peter Moffatt, Richard Robinson, David Reid.

Apologies: Julian Paren

	Item
	Discussion
	Action



	Matters arising from minutes 
	Bike maintenance

Wendy to make contact with Community Cycle trainers re providing bike maintenance at our two markets during the spring/summer.

Climate Change Ambassadors

Vanessa to make further attempts to contact Jessica Papper as possible speaker at a future event.

Organisation chart

Various alterations to be made and circulated before being included on website and in next newsletter

Newsletter

Anne and Roz will jointly produce next newsletter, but see Intern below for poss future devs.  Agreed its wide circulation and content of considerable benefit in transmitting Transition message.  Survey monkey (all to identify questions) to be sent out to circulation list immediately after next edition to seek reactions/suggestions for future issues. 

Green hols articles very successful in last newsletter – poss material for a press release. 

Work opportunities

French interns – one already found placement, the other needing a 5/6 month placement re permaculture so not suitable for TBI’s needs.  

More enquiries to be made to UHI for intern for projects and/or possible assistant re newsletter – Sarah Fraser is contact.  

(Should TBI create draft outlines of possible projects/areas of activity)

Martin to contact Rebecca Dunn who is involved with “Generations Working Together”

Membership

Ongoing work establishing best practice for welcoming new members together with general issues on membership, ie when in the year member list circulated.  Martin looking into Charities Aid Foundation as a route into online donations – very necessary for April when subscriptions cease.

TT Inverness

Work still in progress

Black isle Bicycles

Lizbeth’s contract now ended and urgent need for BIB directors to meet to dicuss future arrangements for bikes and their hire – insurance could be an issue

Beyond Orchard revival

Work still in progress – liaising with Landscape Partnership will be valuable

Minutes were approved, thanks David.
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	3. TBI Photo library


	Peter’s suggestion of using a TBI specific dropbox for storage of all photos, both hi and lo res accepted, but Richard suggested there may be cheaper alternatives.  He to pursue.  Much work involved in amalgamating web pics and photo library. (for whom??)
	Peter

Richard



	4. Hen
	Vanessa confirmed that Hen’s situation not clear – review in a few months
	

	5. Nourish Community 

Catalysts
	Agreed not to hold an event to gather suggestions to forward to Government for Good Food Nation bill – too short notice

and insignificant. 
	

	6. Members 
	2 new members approved – Annie Latham and Roz Paterson
	

	7. Finances
	Agreed that comparison statements are useful and should be presented at every admin meeting.  Profits slightly down on previous year due to expenses on printing various publications, but income from them will be forthcoming in due course. 
	Julie



	8. Black Isle Bikes
	See matters arising
	

	9.Food
	Potato day all in hand but more volunteers needed.  Value of Grow North recognised and it will run again this year but approach Co-operative for possible funding
	Julie



	10. Energy Group
	Only 2 signed up to draughtproofing so far
	

	11. Dates and venues
	Tues 28 Feb – Julian’s

Thurs 13 April – Julie’s
	

	AOCB
	Lots of Liftshare leaflets left – could approach Eden Court and ask if poss to pop on customers’ cars or hand out one evening and they could also be used at any forthcoming events.   

Active Travel maps – need general distribution around Black Isle for new tourist season 
	Wendy

All
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